Optum

PROVIDER ALERT

Optum Provider Roundtable on CANS 2.0
Oct. 15,2023

Alert Summary: This alert is to inform you about a free Optum Provider Roundtable session at noon MT
Oct. 25,2023 that will cover planned changes and improvements by the Idaho Department of Health
and Welfare to The Child and Adolescent Needs and Strengths (CANS) Assessment in Idaho.

Dear Provider,

This is to inform you of a free Optum Provider Roundtable session on Oct. 25,2023 at noon MT to share
upcoming changes to The Child and Adolescent Needs and Strengths (CANS) Assessment in Idaho. Please
see the details below and click here to register now.

PROVIDER ROUNDTABLE:

Upcoming Changes to The Child and Adolescent Needs and Strengths (CANS)
Assessment in Idaho

Wednesday, Oct. 25, 2023 at noon, MT

Did you hear that the Idaho version of CANS assessment has been going through a comprehensive review

over the past nine months?
Join us to learn more about the exciting improvements being proposed for several different areas of the

Idaho CANS assessment.
Topics will include:
* Proposed changes and highlights of CANS 2.0
+ Hear parent and clinician experiences about making the CANS meaningful and aligning with a diagnostic assessment

+ How to access free CEU trainings regarding the CANS

If there is time remaining, attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions at the conclusion of the presentation.
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Thank you from the Optum Idaho Provider Relations Team!
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